New Leaf

March 14, 2012

Group Updates

Water bottle campaign:


Jonathan Lash is behind the movement, wants to make sure it's what students want


Putting up flyers after spring break to raise awareness


Possibly do a survey?


Next Climax article – maybe Emily can write about the campaign

Meatless Mondays campaign:


Miriam created a survey for student support


Offer survey in Saga and in front of library the week after spring break


Miriam will post the survey on Hampedia and people can edit it!

Transitions


Transition towns: grassroots movements working to create resilient communities


There is a group of students, faculty, and staff advocating for Transition Hampshire


Transitions is creating a Transition Mod! This will be a sustainable mod that will monitor their 
energy/water uses, and strive to eat locally and organically with as little waste as possible.


After spring break, New Leaf will brainstorm ideas for the mod to be as sustainable as possible! 
Anyone especially interested in the project can contact Jessa (jmo11@hampshire.edu)

Announcements


New Leaf is now on the CEL-1 website, so you can join and submit your hours.


As part of the 5 College Energy Series, there will be a panel about coal at the UMass Campus 
Center Room 101. This will take place on Tuesday, March 27th at 7:30 pm. We have three great 
speakers, so I hope you will be able to be there! Keep your eyes open for more events in April.


Farmer's Market tomorrow! Salad mix, kale, spinach, and other vegetables.


10:00 AM – 2:00 PM in front of the library.

New Leaf Event


Potentially go see the Lorax after spring break! We will discuss at our next meeting.


Keep your eyes open

Tip of the Week


Use 'Bright Colors' when doing laundry, it saves 70-90% of the energy used!


It's almost spring break, turn off all your appliances before you leave!

